
Archived: Thursday, May 31, 2012 3:59:25 PM
From: Jennifer Lynn Bennett
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2011 4:35:22 PM
To: Bob Berry; Jim Garrett; Mark Foster
Subject: Environmental Compliance Study
Importance: Normal

__________________________________
_
BREC (or rather the RUS) has a “preliminary studies” account number that we use when we haven’t yet
determined whether or not a project is capital. It is technically classified as capital until we know that it’s
not. We have had a project called “STUDY” that has been used for G&A and transmission in the past.
Today I added a project for production studies. Please use this when referencing the Environmental
Compliance Study. Also, as I understand it, we will have to fund it out of the capital budget but we do not
have to write up an AIP, etc. at this time.

Org: 0012

Project: STUDY-PRODUCTION

Task: ENV-COMPL

Mark:

Can you please change the PO from yesterday to this coding?

Jennifer Bennett

Big Rivers Electric Corporation

Budget Analyst, Green Station

270/844-5503 office

270/844-5543 fax

jennifer.bennett@bigrivers.com
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